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To our valued staff, 

 

We appreciate and recognize that you are at the front line of any outbreak response and as such are 
exposed to hazards that put you at risk of infection with an outbreak pathogen (in this case COVID-19). 
Your health and safety is important to us, and we want to be sure you know your rights, roles and 
responsibilities. Please review the official statement for the World Health Organization for healthcare 
workers from the following link. https://www.who.int/docs/default-source/coronaviruse/who-rights-
roles-respon-hw-covid-19.pdf?sfvrsn=bcabd401_0 

We also appreciate that there may be a desire to avoid working and appeal to your sense of 
responsibility to the oath you have taken as a healthcare worker. As the Hippocratic oath states, “I will 
remember that I remain a member of society, with special obligations to all my fellow human beings, 
those sound of mind and body as well as the infirm” and now, more than ever, your work is so 
important in helping  containing the spread of this virus. 
 
Having said that, if you become sick or know that you have come into contact with a confirmed case of 
Covid 19, please DO NOT go into work and take the appropriate measure outlined by the CDC and 
contact QCI Healthcare immediately.  However, we do ask that you take the precautions and described 
symptoms serious and only distance yourself if you are experiencing those symptoms.  Nationally 
healthcare facilities and their patients are relying on our country’s healthcare staff to help care for 
critically ill patients and anyone affected by the Covid 19 virus in this time of crisis.   THANK YOU again 
for your hard work and service during this challenging time. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
QCI Healthcare  
 


